
		
	
	
	
	

	
	

			 	

							 	 	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

	

	 Thank  You  ! 

  The last ANNUAL MEETING of the 
Friends of the Mililani Public Library  [F.O.M.P.L.] 
was held on Monday, March 12, 2018, at 6:00 
p.m. at Mililani Public Library. 
     The annual reports were read and the Board 
of  Directors and Officers were elected. 
      All dues-paid-up members of the Friends 
were notified about the meeting and invited to 
attend. 

The next All-Members Biennial Meeting will be 
held in March, 2020.    [day and time to be announced] 

	

If you have any questions about the activities 
of the Mililani Library Friends, or if you would 

like to volunteer to help with any of our 
activities - membership forms and volunteer 
forms (each with envelopes) are available on 

the Friends’ book-sale-shelves near the 
library’s front doors. Either form may be turned 

in at the Information Desk in the library or  
  
	
	
	

	

	

FIND	US	ON	THE	WEBSITE	OF:			
	
	
	

Friends of the Library of Hawaii: 

http://www.friendsofthelibraryofhawaii.org/	
Index.php/affiliates/flhaffiliates	

	
	

We	are	#18	on	the	List	of	Affiliates.	(#	subject	to	change)	
				

FRIENDS BROCHURE  
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E KOMO MAI WELCOME 

We are the	FRIENDS of the 
MILILANI PUBLIC LIBRARY 

 
OUR		GOALS		ARE:	

	

To	assist	in	maintaining	the	quality	
					of	our	Mililani	Community	library	
					by	securing	materials	beyond	the	
					scope	of	the	ordinary	library	
					budget	

To	encourage	the	donation	of	books	
					and	other	materials	for	our	book	
					sales	so	we	may	use	the	proceeds	
					to	help	provide	items	and	activities	
					for	the	library	

To	promote	library	services	through-		 	
					out	the	Mililani	community	

To	enjoy	the	camaraderie	of	working	
						with	people	who	love	books		and	
						to	share	their	joy	of	reading	

Serving the library 
community since 

1988. 
	

 The HAWAII STATE LEGISLATURE 
provides funding ONLY for the basic 

needs of State Libraries such as 
facilities and personnel salaries.	

.	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

      It takes a community (Mililani) to 
support our library. The Friends of the 
Mililani Public Library offer our heartfelt 
thanks to those of you who donate and 
buy our sale books, to all of our 
VOLUNTEERS, families and friends who 
work at our book sales and to the 
businesses who post our sale flier! 

              
 
 

 
	

	

Mahalo Nui Loa! 

Private Support   provided by the  
Friends of the Libraries is essential 
for funding additional needs such a 

 BOOKS & PROGRAMS. 
	

 P l e a s e  t a k e  t i m e            t o  l o o k  a t  o u r P in e a p p l e  
P l a q u es                      o n  t h e  wa l l  

        a b o v e  o u r                               i n -
l i b r a r y -  
       b o o k - s a l e                                    
s h e l v e s .  
    O n e   s h ow s                                      
F r i e n d s  
       wh o h a v e                                       
s e r v e d o n  
  t h e  Bo a r d o f                                    
D i r e c t o r s ;  
         t h e  o t h e r                                 
h o n o r s  
       F r i e n d s  w ho                          h a v e   
d o n a t e d                   

Thank 
you! 	

	March,	2018	–	March,	2019	
	BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS	AND	OFFICERS	

Pamela	Young,	President	

Marilyn	Lee,	Vice-President	

Alice	Rogers,	Secretary	
Lucy	McCurdy,	Treasurer	
Germaine	How,	Director	
Marylyn	Macy,	Director	

Michael	Magaoay,	Director	
John	Mathias,	Director	

Bernard	Marcos,	Jr.,	Director		________________________________________________________________________________________________________	

Ex	Officio	Board	Member:	
Wendi	Woodstrup,	Librarian;	Mililani	Branch	Mgr.		

Mgr.		

mailed		to:	 Friends	of	the	Mililani	Public	Library	
95-450	Makaimoimo	Street	
Mililani,	Hawaii		96789	

	


